
 

To: Senior Learners, Parents, and Guardians  
From: Mr. Travis R. Lee, High School Principal 
Re: Class of 2020 Commencement Ceremony  
Date: May 19, 2020 
 
Dear Seniors, Parents, and Guardians,  
 
Huntingdon Area High School is pleased to announce the date, time, and location for the Class of 2020 
commencement ceremony​!  
 
Date/Time:  Thursday, June 4, 2020, at 5:00 pm   

● Rain Date:  Friday, June 5, 5:00 pm.  
 
Location:  Huntingdon Area School District Campus  

● Athletic Practice Field between Huntingdon Area Middle School and Standing Stone Elementary 
School  

 
The ceremony will utilize a ​drive-in model​.  The time change is to account for daylight hours.  Each 
senior will be permitted to have one vehicle, with family members accompanying them in the vehicle, 
for the ceremony.  We will be able to honor the entire class together as a group using this model.  The 
ceremony will consist of traditional elements of commencement: speeches, seniors being called by 
name to receive their diplomas on stage, and a professional photograph.  A parade of vehicles will follow 
the ceremony.  The ceremony will also be livestreamed.  
 
After reviewing our plan in collaboration with County officials, we are confident that this can truly be a 
meaningful and memorable ceremony while practicing social distancing guidelines.  
 
Thank you for your patience as we have developed this plan.  More detailed information about this plan, 
including arrival times and procedures, will be shared within the week.  We wanted to share this 
information with you now so that you can begin to plan for this milestone!  

 


